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Annual Reports 

The annual reports were sent home on Tuesday 7th July 

2015.  There was a drop in session available for 

parents/carers to discuss any issues.  Please could the 

letter of receipt, including child and parent/carer 

comments be handed back into school before the 

end of the school year. 

 

Kingswood Trip 

Our current Year 5 are looking forward to their 

residential trip to Kingswood, which is an outdoor 

activity centre in Norfolk. 

The trip is from Friday 18th September until Monday 

21st September 2015. 

More detailed information will be distributed at the 

start of the new academic year. 

 

Term Dates 2015-2016 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts    Monday 7th September 2015 

Half Term Monday 26th October - Friday 30th 

October 2015 

Term Finishes     Friday 18th December 2015 

 

Spring Term 

Term Starts    Tuesday 5th January 2016 

Half Term Monday 15th February - Friday 19th 

February 2016 

Term Finishes     Wednesday 23rd March 2016 

 

  Summer Term 

Term Starts     Tuesday 12th April 2016 

May Day     Monday 2nd May 2016 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 

2016 

Term Finishes     Friday 22nd July 2016 

 

Year 2 Pupils 

Just to remind our current Year 2 parents/carers that 

from the Autumn term children will no longer qualify 

to receive a Universal Free School Meal as part of the 

government’s initiative for Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 pupils.  If your child is eligible to receive free school 

meals (if you are in receipt of a qualifying benefit), 

then your child’s meals will continue to be free.   

 

 

If you think you could be eligible for free school meals, 

please contact the school office for an application form to 

complete.  Also, children will no longer be provided with 

fruit at break time.  Children can bring a healthy snack 

from home, such as fruit.  Please remember that Norwood 

is a nut free school. 

 

New to Norwood 

It has been lovely meeting and seeing our new Reception 

children who will be starting with Norwood in September.  

Transition has been very successful and we look forward 

to working with our new families. 

 

Budding Football Stars  

Lately we have been taking part in different football 

tournaments for our pupils to showcase their football 

skills.  In June, selected pupils from Year 1 & 2 took part 

in the Fulbridge Year 1/2 Tournament. They progressed to 

the final unbeaten and narrowly lost in the final on 

sudden death penalties in full view of the Peterborough 

United manager Dave Robertson. This week, selected 

pupils from Year 5 & 6 were invited to take part in the 

Anton Cup at Werrington Primary School.  Again 

unbeaten, the boys were successful in winning this cup, 

the last time Norwood won the Anton Cup was in 2004.  

Great Achievement! 

 

Year 6 Pupils 

We say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils.  We send them our 

best wishes and good luck for their futures. 

 

And Lastly…… 

We say a huge thank you to you the Parents and Carers 

who have worked with the school and supported us so 

much throughout this school year. Thank you!! 

 

End of Term 

The Summer term finishes on Friday 17th July 2015. 


